
 

 

 

JUNIOR INFANT PARENTS 

TEA/COFFEE MORNING 

 

WEDNESDAY, 17TH SEPTEMBER 2014 

@9.00AM 

PARENTS ROOM  

(LOCATED IN THE LAST PREFAB AT THE SIDE OF THE SCHOOL, 

OPPOSITE ROOM 16) 

 

As your child is settling in to Junior School it is now time for you to come along and meet other 

parents in a similar situation, to simply relax and chat. 

Parents Council members will be in attendance along with school representatives to answer any 

questions you may have and if you have a couple of hours a month to spare the school is always 

looking for volunteers for trips, reading, games, etc. 

Check out www.scmj.ie for regular updates on what your child is doing in class and school news. 

Look forward to seeing you! 

http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scmj.ie&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNGzWqSt8naZo8IKCynY6T8Eq1lfdA

